
Welcome to John. H. Taggart School 

  

EVERYONE MUST SIGN IN, and SHOW YOUR 

PHOTO IDENTIFICATION. 
  

THANK YOU FOR KEEPING OUR STUDENTS AND 

MEMBERS OF OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY SAFE 
  
  
 

 Translated versions of this document are available at: www.philasd.org/translation (search word “2690Sign”) 

http://www.philasd.org/translation
https://webapps.philasd.org/tdm/search/any/2690Sign

